
  
 
 

 
Congratulations Kayla Gouws 

 

OFFICIAL IMTA INVITATION  
 FOR NEW YORK CITY IMTA CONVENTION FROM THE 18th – 22nd OF JULY 

2021 
  

It is my pleasure to congratulate you on your successful performance at 
The International ARTS Talent Showcase hosted at Silverstar Casino on the 

29th – 31st of October 2020.    

 I thoroughly enjoyed the three days of non-stop performances with phenomenal 
Actors, Singers, Dancers and Models from the African Continent.  

  

It is of great importance that we select only the very best for the IMTA Stage, offering our 
International panel of Agents, Record Labels, Casting Directors, Managers and  

Producers from Hollywood, Miami, New York City, Atlanta, Asia and Europe, only the 
best performers from all around the world. There are over  

300 industry professionals from around the world that you will be networking and 
training with.    

After a careful evaluation of each performance, it is my honor to extend an official 
invitation for you to perform IMTA 2020 in the United States of America.   

Take great pride in knowing that you are among the very best and have made it through 
when others have not. This is a once in a lifetime opportunity, where you can turn your 

dreams into a reality.    

IMTA will bring you face to face with industry professionals during the convention, 
participants and parents will experience the highest level of International Industry 
exposure, International Scholarship opportunities for some of the most prestigious 

institutions in the world as well International Education leading up to your journey to 
IMTA thanks to the 33 and Me and IATS Team.   

  

We look forward to sharing this International journey with you.   
 


